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Happy Anniversary!

Kevin Wilson - 5/18
Anthony Miller - 5/18

Tony Kikta - 5/19
Scooter Eidson - 5/19

Rico Clark - 5/20
Rob Albers - 5/22
Joe Miller - 5/23

Yulixander Rodriquez - 5/28
Gian Seguinot - 5/29
David Brown - 5/30
Deb Bryant - 5/30

Corey Lewandowski 5/18 - 1 year
Reggie Flowers 5/19 - 27 years

Deb Lopez 5/20 - 14 years
Brad Richardson 5/20 - 14 years

Luke Hayden 5/20 - 10 years
Joey Hettel 5/20 - 10 years
Richard Kemp 5/22 - 1 year

Mbareck Ouldbabe 5/22 - 1 year
Jerome Smith 5/22 - 1 year

Kani Touray 5/22 - 1 year
Deb Bryant 5/22 - 1 year

Mario Matos 5/24 - 2 years
David Warford 5/26 - 32 years
Robert Stoess 5/26 - 9 years
Terri Schnurr 5/27 - 10 years
Chris Napier 5/29 - 11 years
Gary Christian 5/30 - 1 year

Madeline Christian 5/30 - 1 year
Dora Beck 5/31 - 7 years

ATTENTION ALL DRIVERS AND CDL HOLDERS
If your DOT physical or CDL will be expiring before June 30, 2024,
make arrangements now to renew! Remember, you can now make

an appointment with our onsite clinic for DOT Physicals! Physicals
need to be renewed 30 days in advance to allow time to get it

updated with your state. If you have any questions call Paula at ext.
276. Please keep in mind you can sign up for a pre-DOT physical with

the onsite clinic to make sure everything is in order. Thank you! 

PREFERRED FUEL PROVIDER - LOVE’S
Pilot has changed the pricing agreement and reduced discount

buy approx. .10 per gallon. Pilot had matched the price of Love’s
but that no longer is the case. 

Quick Fuel in both Cincinnati & Louisville are approx. .55 per
gallon higher than Love’s.

The M&M discount at Loves is significantly lower than the price
listed on pump.  This discounted price is lower than all other

vendors.
Please utilize Love’s Travel Stops whenever possible.

BAT’S TICKETS
The 2024 Louisville Bat’s season is here! Please contact Krista at

extension 202 if you are interested in tickets.



GEIL LANE DUMPSTERS
Facility maintenance has noticed a large amount of junk items being placed in the dumpster. This is taking up
too much space and not leaving enough room for trash from our facilities. We would like to remind everyone if
you put any trash in the dumpster, it MUST be in a bag. Any cardboard boxes going in the recycle dumpster
should be broken down. Loose items and large items such as tables, chairs, couches, etc. are NOT permitted
in the dumpsters. The gates on the dumpster enclosure are to remain closed at all times. Thank you for your

attention to this in the future. 

IT IS NOT NORMAL TO HAVE TO ADD COOLANT TO YOUR TRUCK! Continuously adding coolant
to your truck if you have an internal leak will damage your truck. It can cause you to lose an

engine that if that happens will cost the company $70,000.00 to replace the engine. It can also
cause damage to the aftertreatment system which now days if it takes out the whole system
will cost the company $30,000.00 on some of the trucks. No one wants to be without their

truck to have repairs made, and we understand that, but the days of “oh its just a little coolant
as long as I stay on top of it, it wont hurt anything” are no longer the case. If a truck goes down

for an EGR cooler; this is a one-to-two-day repair. If your truck goes down for an engine, you
will be down for a couple of weeks minimum. So please if you are having to add coolant please

advise shop OFFICE staff IMMEDIATELY. 

URGENT MESSAGE FROM THE SHOP

2024 KENTUCKY TRUCK DRIVING CHAMPIONSHIP
We would to thank and congratulate our participants and volunteers for representing M&M

Cartage in this years truck driving championship. Great job to everyone involved!


